
Revs Up @11am - Sunday 27th August 2017      www.ormskirkmotorfest.com

For the second successive year, Northern, the train operator for 
the Preston to Ormskirk line, has agreed to run a Sunday service 

on August 27th in support of Ormskirk Motorfest. 
Ormskirk station is a two minute walk from seeing the action. 

See the organiser’s website www.ormskirkmotorfest.com 
for more details of the event.

Preston Dep 10.44 12.09 14.05 15.21 16.46
Croston  10.57 12.22 14.18 15.34 16.58
Rufford  11.02 12.27 14.23 15.39 17.03
Burscough Junction  11.08 12.33 14.29 15.45 17.09
Ormskirk Arr 11.16 12.41 14.37 15.53 17.17
Ormskirk Dep 11.26 12.43 14.45 16.12 17.29
Burscough Junction  11.31 12.48 14.49 16.17 17.34
Rufford  11.37 12.54 14.55 16.23 17.40
Croston  11.42 12.59 15.00 16.28 17.45
Preston Arr 11.58 13.15 15.15 16.43 18.00

Sunday 27th August 2017  Train Timetable



We are aiming to make this service as well patronised  
as possible because there is a point to prove. Why?

Regular rail users and those that live along the Sandhills and Preston 
rail corridor repeatedly express their disbelief and frustration at being 

unable to take a train between Ormskirk and Preston on a Sunday.
We calculate that 400 passengers should put Northern into profit  
for the day and will encourage them to provide more one off event 

driven Sunday services. 

OPSTA will be conducting passenger counts and a short survey in 
order to identify the demand and make a case for permanent Sunday 
services. OPSTA will publish a report of its findings and discuss them 

with Northern, the West Lancashire Community Rail Partnership and our 
transport authorities. Please consider using the service on the day and 

promote it amongst your personal network of family and friends. The 
service will be a great way to get to this event given roads in Ormskirk 

town centre will be closed. Alternatively the rail service will enable 
travel to Burscough, Rufford, Croston, Preston, Liverpool and beyond.

If you wish to comment or contact us please  
e mail opstasurveys@gmail.com or on twitter @opsta15.

The Ormskirk, Preston and Southport Travellers’ Association (OPSTA) 
campaigns for cost effective improvement to and greater integration  

of the rail network in North Merseyside and West Lancashire.  
See www.opsta.org for more information.


